
 
From: <Smith@unog.ch> 
To: < SDLS_language@unog.ch> 
Cc: <Dupont@unog.ch> 
Date: 26/05/2013 14:48 
Subject: Request for permission for Absence (Mr. Dupont) 
 

 
Dear colleagues at the Language Training Secretariat, 
 
I am the supervisor of Mr. Dupont. I would like to notify that Mr. Dupont will be going to 
Paris, France for the period of 8 to 19 July for the purpose of attending a Ministerial 
Conference at the OECD. 
 
I would like you to take this information into consideration in order for him to sit the 
Special session exam in September. 
 
For any confirmation regarding this request please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mr. Smith 
 
 
Chief of section, 
United Nations 
1211 Geneva 10, Suisse 
Tel.41-22-123 4567 
Fax 41-22-123 4567 
 


